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MS L Woolfe
King street ST
Manly vale NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I strongly oppose this DA for a 24 hr McDonald's in Roseberry Street. The traffic study does
not address the huge amount of traffic this will cause at the intersection. There is already
extensive delays at the roundabout, the drive through at KFC also already causes significant
delays on Kenneth road and this will only make it worse.




